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I	support	an	increased	price	for	feed-in	tariffs.	
It	should	be	in	line	with	wholesale	prices	of	electricity	and	it	should	be	strictly	
regulated	not	left	to	the	energy	suppliers	whims.	
We	the	providers	of	solar	carry	the	installation	costs	and	maintenance	costs	to	
provide	this	renewable	energy	and	this	cost	to	us	needs	to	be	considered.	
	
Meredith	Brownhill		
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